
 

 

1st November 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope you had a lovely half term break.  
 
Please note that the school will be closed to students at the dates and times listed below: 
 

• Monday, 7th November 2022 the school will be closed to students from 12.35pm 
due to staff training.   

 

• Tuesday, 8th November 2022 (occasional day) – school closed all day.  Students 
return to school on Wednesday, 9th November (8.45am). 

 

• Monday, 21st November 2022 the school will be closed to students from 12.35pm 
due to staff training.   

 
With my very best wishes. 
 

 
Ms R Walsh 
Headteacher 


